
 

 

BBLA MEMBERSHIP SIGNUP- 2017 
 
Please accept our invitation to become a NEW MEMBER or RENEWED MEMBER of the Big 
Birch Lake Association for 2017. 
Note:  Big Birch Lake Association is a (501)(3)c corporation so your donations are tax deductible. 
 
LAST NAME:  __________________________________________________________ 
 

FIRST NAME: __________________________________________________________ 
Give first name(s) as you would like to see it in the Newsletter –  Legibility is very important 
 
Dues:                            $30.00 
Additional Donation:  _______    
Total:                        _________ 
 

Each BBLA Newsletter is available on- line.   
(  )  I want to help save printing / postage costs and will go to www.bigbirchlakeassociation.org for 
my newsletter.  I understand that my e-mail will be used for notification when the BBLA Newsletter 
is available online, AND for important communications from a BBLA Board of Director.   
NOTE: Your e-mail address will NOT be shared with other entities or persons. 
CURRENT E- MAIL ADDRESS: ______________________________________________ 
 
(  ) I want to receive my Newsletter in print format and via the regular postal mail 
 

CURRENT MAILING ADDRESS: 
 
 

(Mailing Address) 
 

___________________________________________________Phone #______________ 
(City, State, Zip Code 
 

In an effort to conserve funds we are asking you to provide a single mailing address.   
 

Volunteer opportunities for committee activity (check if interested) 
(  ) Water Quality/Vegetation Monitoring    (  ) AIS (aquatic invasive species) Committee 
(  ) Membership                                              (  ) Special Projects or as needed 
 

Thanks to all of our Volunteers 
Comments:  
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
PLEASE RETURN TO: Big Birch Lake Association Inc, PO Box 342, Grey Eagle, MN 56336 
 
NOTE: Dues must be received with this Membership Form by March 20, 2017 in order to be listed 
in the April 2017 Newsletter.  Those received thereafter will be listed in the next subsequent 
quarterly Newsletter.     THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED OR NEW SUPPORT 


